

NEWS Bulletin No. 1 February 2011

Dear Friends and aviation enthusiastic,

We kindly remind you that less then 235 days left to the opening of Micro light World Championship (WMC) which will take place in Israel at Ein Yahav LLEY.

Israeli LSA Association is progressing with the preparations and obtained already the approvals by the local authorities (CAA, IDF etc.)

However we would like to remind you all who are planning to fly over, of the following:

- 1. We need few details to approve every pilot participant by CAA, so we kindly urge pilots to early register and let us know of each one intention, whether coming by flight or delivering the aircraft by container. This will help us a lot to better organize.
- 2. Early registration is informative and does not require yet remittance of entry fees. So please send us your early registration by 15th of April 2011' at your earliest convenience!! You can use the registration form on our website.

Your early note will help us a lot to plan ahead and make this event successful

- 2. As you all know you have to take care of ISOC (security) approvals, the early registration will help us to assist you with this aspect too.
- 4. We have great experience with aircraft shipping and a contract with an highly experienced, world wide connected, forwarder & custom agent, who will gladly assist and advice you with any problem or question.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any question and we look forward to hearing from you soon & see you in Israel.

Israeli LSA Association

Tam Naaman - competition director

Email: tamnaaman@gmail.com

Fax: +972 4 6333214

